Welsmen Charities Scholarship Fund Of WLHS Dear Mr. Kuhn,
Thank you for attending our WLHS
Scholarship Luncheon today.

I thank God For generous
donors like you who make it
possible for me and other
teenagers to attend this Christian
School.
May God Continue to bless
you wecsmear!
Sincerely,
Chine

va Xevezence



February 14, 2018

Welsmen Charities Ltd c/o Tom Siegel 430 Bruce Ct Hartland, WI 53029-2605

Dear Welsmen Charities Ltd,

Thank you for your recent gift of \$1,500.00 on 2/6/2018 for the 2018/2019 Welsmen Scholarship. Your generosity means so much to the students of Wisconsin Lutheran High School.

Every day, our building is filled with young men and women who are the Christian leaders and laypeople of the future. As you know, our mission is to prepare students to leave WLHS and make a difference in the world. We equip them with a deep understanding of God's word, Christian values, a breadth of knowledge, an appreciation for service and important life skills they'll need to succeed.

Thank you again for your gift and for your belief in what we can accomplish together.

If you have any questions about this gift or letter, please call Mission Advancement at (414) 453-4567. Again, thank you for being a blessing to our students and school.

Sincerely,

Sincer



January 20, 2016

Welsmen Charities Ltd N61W16017 Beechwood Dr Menomonee Falls, WI 53051-5729

Dear Welsmen Charities Ltd,

2015 is in the books. Some people were filled with fear and turmoil as Isis attacked innocent people on three continents, U.S. troops stayed in Afghanistan, world economies were shaky (at best) and authorities world-wide tried to make sense of Malaysia airlines flight 370.

Fear and turmoil are all around, but as a Christian, I look back at 2015 through the promise we have from our God found in Hebrews 13:5b, "Never will I leave you, never will I forsake you." (NIV 2011) I find great comfort in that promise. Surely God was in control in 2015 and will be in control in the future of the universe he created. God is good!

I was also reminded of God's goodness through you in 2015! Your gifts to Wisconsin Lutheran High School have demonstrated your passion to help teens grow in their knowledge and love for Jesus. Maybe your motivation came from the first part of Hebrews 13:5, which reads: "Keep your lives free from the love of money and be content with what you have, because God has said, 'Never will I leave you; never will I forsake you.'"

Your gifts in 2015 has helped WLHS in so many ways. I will recap a few.

- WLHS experienced its largest growth since 1994 in large part due to \$756,000 given by donors for tuition assistance.
- Our students took 214 Advanced Placement tests in eight different areas. 88% of WLHS students scored a three or higher on those tests, while the state average was 69%.
- 94% of seniors who came in below grade proficiency at WLHS were accepted to a four- or two-year college or decided to join the military.
- Our pastors and teachers shared the love of Christ, in a loving and caring atmosphere. The Holy Spirit moved 10 students to be baptized as a result!

On behalf of the faculty and staff at WLHS, and especially those of us in the Mission Advancement office, please accept our sincere thanks for helping make 2015 a year of blessings for our students. You will find your 2015 yearly support attached.

There is work to be done again in 2016. We know God will continue to guide and shape our students, the future leaders of our great nation, our churches and our communities. We pray you will answer the call once again to be a blessing to WLHS. God grant you a blessed new year, full of faith and hope.

In Christ,

Matte Bility

Matt Bilitz Director of Mission Advancement Wisconsin Lutheran High School



February 21, 2014

Dennis Knack Welsmen Charities Ltd N61 W16017 Beechwood Drive Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

Dear Welsmen Charities,

In response to God's goodness, King David declared: "I will sacrifice a freewill offering to you; I will praise your name, LORD, for it is good." (Psalm 54:6)

Thank you for your gift of \$1,350.00 on Thursday, February 20, 2014 in support of the Gifted for Praise comprehensive campaign! Such gifts are to the praise of the Name that we proclaim daily at Wisconsin Lutheran High School in chapel, classrooms, courts, and corridors of this school.

Your continued support is vital to fulfilling WLHS' God-given mission. The Gifted for Praise campaign is ensuring our fiscal strength while helping us look to enhance and improve our facilities. We are grateful for your generosity.

We are excited about improvements that will advance our recruitment and mission through expanding our offerings (e.g., Project Lead the Way®, a pre-engineering course), improving our school environment, and enhancing our Fine Arts program.

Dr. Martin Luther believed musical training was central to equipping the next generation to be gifted for praising God. He wrote to youth about the Fine Arts: "And you, my young friend, let this noble, wholesome, and cheerful creation of God be commended to you . . . At the same time you may by this creation accustom yourself to recognize and praise the Creator."(LW 53:324)

May Luther's prayer be fulfilled with the next generation of students at WLHS through your generous support of

this campaign!

Chief Development Officer

Mission Advancement Office

(Please keep this letter as acknowledgement of your tax deductible gift and confirmation that you/did not receive goods or services as a result of your contribution.)